
                   HOMEWORK 

                        Online 
27 July, 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

In response to recent Parent/Carer feedback, the teaching staff at Plattsburg PS would like to offer              

Homework Online as an additional option to current Homework arrangements. This will mean that you 

will be able to access your child’s homework through Google Classrooms. Of course, at Plattsburg PS,                   

parents/carers have the flexibility to decide whether or not their child/children commit to class                   

homework activities.  

 

As with Distance Learning, students will be able to log in to their Google Classroom, complete and submit 

completed work.  

 

If you are interested in opting in to Homework Online please complete the note below. Paper copy          

homework will be available as usual and will be similar work as that contained online. 

 

If you elect to participate in homework activities (online or paper)  it is important to understand that all 

tasks need to be completed independently by the student. If your child is unable to complete the                  

homework without assistance please ensure you communicate this to the class teacher. 

 

A full copy of the Homework Policy can be found on the school’s webpage:  

www.plattsburg-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

 

Ellen Bax 

Principal 

__________________________________________________________________________ 
 

HOMEWORK ONLINE 

I wish to opt in to Homework Online 

Child’s Name:  _________________________________               Fruit Class:  _____________________ 

 

Signed:  ______________________________________                Date:           /          /2020 

 


